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Honorable Committee Members:
As a lifelong Maine pediatrician, I have seen too much tragedy related to firearm 
access, particularly in those with any duration of mental health difficulties.  This is 
our chance to protect the safety and well being of all Maine residents.  Please support 
LD 2237.
Thank you,
Deborah Patten MD FAAP
Bath ME


